
 

 

 

The Long Island Chapter  

of the  

New York State Society of Professional Engineers 

would like to Congratulate our own  

JACLYN PERANTEAU, PE  

and  

STEVEN FANGMANN, PE  

for being named  

Long Island Business News  

TOP ENGINEER of 2019 

and also Congratulate  

LOCKWOOD, KESSLER & BARTLETT, INC.  

for being named  

TOP ENIGNEERING FIRM of 2019 


